NOTICE OF CANCELLATION




The Regularly Scheduled Meeting of the Oklahoma Space Industry 
Development Authority scheduled for January 13, 2021 has been cancelled.

Notification was placed in the display case in the lobby of the ODOT Building
and on the glass doors on the north side of the ODOT Building and sent to the
Secretary of State in accordance with 25 O.S. Section 311.

The next regular meeting of the Oklahoma Space Industry Development
[bookmark: _GoBack]Authority will be held Wednesday February 10, 2021. The meeting will be held at the Department of Transportation in Oklahoma City. The address is 200 NE 21st Street. If you have questions, please call Kim at (580) 562-3500.


